JOHN WARNER
VIRGINIA :1/(4 7

Wnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510-460l

June 21, 2006

Mr. Chris Collins

Director

Chris Collins Dance Studio

5408 Eisenhower Avenue
Alexandria, Virginia 22304-4820

Dear Mr. Collins:

Please allow me to join the many dancers that have passed through
your doors in congratulating you upon the 30" anniversary dance recital of the
Chris Collins Dance Studio.

This anniversary represents a significant milestone in your quest to
expose people of all ages to the beauty and value of theater and the performing
arts through your dance programs. Your dance studio not only provides an
invaluable service to the Alexandria community by teaching the arts, but also
serves to enrich the lives of the students by enhancing their athletic abilities,
building friendships, and teaching discipline.

I applaud your commitment to sharing your talents with the
community, and building up an Alexandria institution that is revered by so
many. | wish you every success on this special 30" anniversary, and many
more years of “building confidence and making memories” for our young
people.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

John Warner
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